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Sunday  11th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME     

16th June  10.00 am: Mass 

  

Monday  Weekday of Ordinary Time  

17th June  No Mass 

  

Tuesday  Weekday of Ordinary Time 

18th June  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Wednesday  St Romuald 

19th June  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass  

  

Thursday  Ss Alban, Julius and Aaron 

20th June  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Friday   St Aloysius Gonzaga 

21st June  No Mass 

  

Saturday Ss John Fisher and Thomas More 

22nd June  No Mass 

  

Sunday  12th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

23rd June  10.00 am: Mass 

 

The things we pray for, good Lord, give us grace to labour 

for – St Thomas More 

Weekly Masses continue this week as normal. If you would like to offer 

Holy Mass for any of your intentions, please contact Fr. Joseph. 

The celebration of the Day for Life this year is taking place this weekend, 

15/16th June 2024. The message of His Holiness Pope Francis for the 

Day for Life and the related Resources for the Day can be found 

here: https://www.cbcew.org.uk/day-for-life/ 

 

Please pray for: Margaret Abel, Paddy Flood, Marie Gribben, Peter 

Fitzpatrick-Morgan, Charles Jenkinson, Liz Swift, and all others whose 

anniversaries occur during the coming week, plus Paul Hanson, Wilf 

Coates and all in the Parish who are sick. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Rotas for 16th June 
  

Readers  Eucharistic Ministers Children’s Liturgy 
F. Brother Ivan  Sue    N/A 

S. Amy   Eileen     

I. Thanmaya        

 

Rotas for 23rd June 
  

Readers  Eucharistic Ministers Children’s Liturgy 
F. David R.   Keith    David 

S. David C.   Mike    Tina 

I. Preciosa       Jackie W. 

 

Please let Chris know of any changes so newsletter rotas can be updated 

accordingly – contact details overleaf.  Eucharistic Ministers - please 

collect your new rota from the back of Church. 
 

https://www.cbcew.org.uk/day-for-life/


Notices 
 

Preparing for Mass 
A reminder of the two bells before Mass: to provide a short period of 

quiet ahead of Mass, and then to mark the start of our celebration of Mass. 

 

Thank you! 
A huge thank you to all the catechists who have helped prepare the young 

people of the Parish for the Sacraments of Reconciliation, First Holy 

Communion and Confirmation over the past few months.  Your ministry 

is invaluable and very much appreciated. 

Many thanks also to Steve Prince, who is stepping away from Eucharistic 

Ministry after many years.  Thank you for your service and grace, Steve. 

A ‘massive thank you’ also from the family the Parish supported through 

donations of household goods recently: all have helped them set up home. 

 

Sponsored walk for Church funds – Please pay your pledge 
Paul Revill completed his latest pilgrimage walk last month, raising funds 

for the Church.  Please make your contribution this Sunday! 

 
Wedding Belles! 
The Wedding Belles choir will be holding a concert at St Anthony’s on 

Thursday 4th July at 7:30pm.  Tickets £5 (incl. refreshments) and a 

raffle.  All proceeds in aid of Church funds.  Tickets are available from 

Jean Campbell. 

 
50th Postgate Rally 
The Postgate Rally with traditional outdoor Mass in honour of Blessed 

Nicholas Postgate, the ‘Priest of the Moors’, is on Sunday 7th July at 

Ugthorpe at 3pm.  The guest preacher is Cardinal Arthur Roche, Prefect 

of the Dicastry for Divine Worship in Rome.  A coach will leave Our 

Lady of Lourdes & St Peter Chanel at 12noon and return by 8.45pm, trip 

to include a visit to Whitby for fish & chips. Cost: £10 adults, £5 children 

or a donation. 

 

Sea Sunday and Seafarers Service 
Sea Sunday will be on 14th July this year, a day for prayer and financial 

help to support Stella Maris, the official maritime charity of the Church. 

Churches Together East Hull is holding a Seafarers Service on Tuesday 

25th June at St Michael & All Angels Church, Holderness Road, at 

7:30pm.  One of Gabrielle’s choirs, Dagger Lane Singers, will be singing 

sea shanties for this. 

 

Removal of the 50% Cap on new faith free schools 
The Department for Education is running a consultation on ending the 

50% Cap on admissions for new free schools. The consultation is running 

until 20th June and it is essential that the DfE receives more positive 

responses than negative ones. There is a section of the Bishops’ 

Conference website which has a short form people can fill in which will 

submit a positive response to the consultation. Please see details 

at https://www.cbcew.org.uk/lifting-the-faith-schools-cap/ 

 

SVP and CAFOD working together on the General Election 
The St Vincent de Paul Society and CAFOD have produced a guide for 

Catholics for the General Election. Please see cafod.org.uk/encounter 

or svp.org.uk/encounter.  See also the Parish website for the Catholic 

Social Action Network (CSAN) statement on the general Election. 

 

Catholic Voice 
Please pick up a copy of the new June issue of the Catholic Voice. 

 

Hospital Chaplain   
If you, or someone you know, is in hospital and would like a visit from the 

Chaplain, please contact Deacon Bob directly on 470456.  If you go into 

Hospital, please specify you would like the Catholic Chaplain to visit. 

 

 

Items for the newsletter should be given by Wednesday to Chris, 

clawre@gmail.com or by phone on 07707 785223 or 01482 348678 

 

 

https://www.cbcew.org.uk/lifting-the-faith-schools-cap/
https://svp.org.uk/encounter

